
Benefit of LTN subscription —
musician meet-and-greet
Blues guitarist Joe Lewis Walker is going to be performing at
the Village at Squaw Valley on Aug. 16.

Because Bruce Rettig is a subscriber of Lake Tahoe News he is
getting to meet the musician before the show. The South Shore
resident has been a loyal reader of LTN for years as well as a
subscriber.

Subscribers  help  ensure  the  online  news  site  is  able  to
provide a variety of daily news to readers here and throughout
the world. A $10/month or $100/year subscription also gives
people the opportunity to comment on stories. Subscribers also
receive breaking news bulletins – getting the inside scoop
even faster.

Besides supporting Tahoe’s only daily news source, Lake Tahoe
News subscribers are also eligible for occasional giveaways
like the concert and meet-and-greet.

To subscribe, go online or send a check to Lake Tahoe News, PO
Box 13406, South Lake Tahoe, CA 96151.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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